LEGAL NOTICE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The City of Mascoutah City Council will conduct a Public Hearing on Monday,
April 4, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, second floor, at City Hall, #3
West Main Street, Mascoutah, IL 62258.

The purpose of this meeting is to review the proposed Fiscal Year 2022-2023
Budget for the City of Mascoutah. Copy of Fiscal Year 2022-2023 draft budget can be
viewed at City Hall or on our website at www.mascoutah.org.

All interested persons are invited to attend and be heard.
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